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84rd Minutes of IASA Board meeting: 
4th and 18th February 2020 

Attendance: Patricia Crittenden, Clark Baim, Bente Nilsen, Shiqin Shen, Peter Schernhardt, 
Agnes von Wyl (minutes)  

 

IASA meeting by email (first part of 84th meeting), 4th February 2020 

Present via email on 4th February: Pat, Bente, Peter, Shiqin, Clark 

1. Approve/revise the 83nd minutes (7th January 2020) 

- The 83nd minutes are approved without revisions.  

2. Pat asked the Board to consider the distribution of the fellowship funds and how this can 
be done.  

3. Pat asks Agnes to set up a Zoom meeting link that does not require the originator to be 
present.  

 

The meeting continues via ZOOM on 18th February  

4. Next meeting March 3rd 2020, same time as usual. 

5. Financial Report:  

- The Financial Report is ready except the owing tax payments.  
- Membership: around 80 persons 
- Together with a regular donation of $ 500 IASA has a plus of about USD $3,500 in 

2019. 
- Important: To control which members have paid (or not): Becca has the overview. 

6. Clark published a forensic overview of the DMM: Applying the Dynamic-Maturational 
Model of Attachment and Adaptation in criminal justice interventions. Clark will send us 
a copy of the article (Board and Ad Hoc Board). 

7. DMM News:  

- Clark asked two well DMM educated colleagues from Birmingham to help with the 
DMM News. They will have a look if interesting DMM articles are published.  

- Suggestion that a short abstract of Clark’s publication will be published in the next 
issue of DMM News. Also other DMM publications as they come out.  

- Additionally, Peter had a talk about compulsiveness at the GAIMH Congress in 
Vienna recently. This is the German Association of Infant Mental Health. On the one 
hand, a short abstract of his talk could be published in the next issue of DMM News. 
On the other hand, an article about compulsiveness could be forwarded to GAIMH 
members. Pat will send an appropriate article to Peter. 
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8. “Loving and Learning”: In the late seventies, Pat made a book for para-professionals 
working with young mothers. Pat and Clark are preparing it for a reprint and with the aim 
to put it on Amazon. There should be a link on the IASA Website to the publication on 
Amazon. We decide that this is an IASA publication. We all agree to have translations in 
different languages. Shiqin is ready to begin the Chinese translation as soon as she 
received the electronic copy. 

9. Updated Webpage: Pat asked all trainers facilitate all students of DMM courses to go to 
the IASA Webpage for developmental and assessment plug-ins. Peter had updated the 
IASA Webpage.  

10. Follow-up on DMM Fellowships: IASA will offer tax-free fellowships. That means that 
the recipients will have the grant tax-free. Pat suggests that the grant will be paid in 
portions: every portion for a concrete accomplishment. The Board agrees.  

11. Follow-up on the scientific meeting: We have to cancel the scientific meeting in 
Roehampton. The next scientific meeting will be held in Spring 2021.  

 

Zurich, January 18th 2020, Agnes von Wyl   

 

 

 

 

 


